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Web Announcement 384 

Updated Version of Clinical Claim Editor 
Incorporated into MMIS 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and Magellan 
Medicaid Administration, Inc. have incorporated an updated version of the 
clinical claim editor into the Medicaid Management Information System 
(MMIS). 

The clinical claim editor criteria used to audit professional and outpatient 
services claims has been updated to include the 2011 Common Procedural 
Terminology (CPT) standard billing and coding practices.  Previous to the 
update, the criteria was based on 2009 and 2010 CPT billing and coding 
guidelines. 

The current update affects any claims processed on and after March 21, 
2011, regardless of date of submission or date of service. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


